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10th December 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
For the rest of the term, all children can wear a Christmas jumper or Christmas top to 
school with their usual school uniform if they would like to. 
 
Normal school trousers or skirts must be worn. Any headwear must be small i.e. a 
headband but not Reindeer antlers or Christmas hats etc. 
 
We hope all the children will enjoy all the Christmas fun planned for the next few 
busy weeks of this term.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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